Development Clerk

From: Lori Davis <ldavis973@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 12:43 PM
To: Development Clerk

Subject: Re: Neighbor Letter IV

Dear michelle, I had no idea that my neighbors could hear my dogs when they do get to barking. None of them
has approached us before, I wish they had as I would have gotten my dogs bark controll collers to see if this
helps. If you could please forward my sincerest apologies to them along with the knowledge that I am going
today to purchase the needed bark controll collers for them, I hope that this will stop their barking, I normally
bring them right in if they are barking incessantly, I can't apologise enough to my neighbors, but I will try to
rectify this. I don't want to disturb any of their peace and quiet, and I certainly feel terrible about this. I wish I
had only known sooner

Sincerly
Lori Davis

On Mar 28, 2017 11:52 AM, "Development Clerk" <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:

Good Morning,

Another neighbor letter. Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Michelle

Michelle Amown
Office Specialist I
Town of Canandaigua
Development Office

(585) 394-1120 x2230




